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The Governing Board of the Beverly Hills Unified School District seeks to ensure that 

all school campuses and other District property are safe and secure environments for 

students and District employees. 

 

In furtherance of this purpose, the Superintendent or designee shall promulgate 

administrative regulations to implement a system of Public Safety Cameras which 

increases safety while respecting individual privacy rights to the extent required by law. 

 


